
From: Chen, Harry [Harry.Chen@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:41 AM 

To: Coriell, Scott; Allen, Susan 

Subject: Fw: Surgeon General Releases New Report on Alcohol, Drugs, & Health 

 

 

FYI 
 
Harry L. Chen, M.D. 

Commissioner, Vermont Department of Health 
108 Cherry Street 

Burlington, VT 05401 
802.863.7280 

http://healthvermont.gov 

Please note my new email address:  
harry.chen@vermont.gov 

 

 
From: The White House Office of National Drug Control Policy <OIPL@ondcp.eop.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:39 AM 
To: Chen, Harry 
Subject: Surgeon General Releases New Report on Alcohol, Drugs, & Health  
  

   

Surgeon General Issues Landmark Report on Alcohol, 

Drugs and Health 

“How we respond to this crisis is a test for America” 
   

A new, landmark Surgeon General’s report finds alcohol and drug misuse and severe 

substance use disorders, commonly called addiction, to be one of America’s most pressing 

public health concerns. Nearly 21 million Americans – more than the number of people 

who have all cancers combined – suffer from substance use disorders. 

  

“Alcohol and drug addiction take an enormous toll on individuals, families, and 

https://click.mail.whitehouse.gov/?qs=c07255a62cffe93c001a392a0c1c0729b08c3f044fe255464246b2f56fbd8cb8a855aa4da588594a


 

communities,” said U.S. Surgeon General Dr. Vivek Murthy. “Most Americans know 

someone who has been touched by an alcohol or a drug use disorder. Yet 90 percent of 

people with a substance use disorder are not getting treatment. That has to change.” 

  

Today’s report, Facing Addiction in America: The Surgeon General’s Report on Alcohol, 

Drugs, and Health, marks the first time a U.S. Surgeon General has dedicated a report to 

substance misuse and related disorders.  

 

For the full report and executive sumary, visit https://addiction.surgeongeneral.gov/ 

 

Also, please tune in to the release of the Surgeon General's report and to hear Director 

Botticelli's video remarks at 4:00pm EST here. 
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